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I would like to acknowledge the traditional owners of this land, the Githabul people, and pay my respects to the Elders both past, present and future. I pay my respects to any Elders present tonight.

Welcome teachers, parents/carers and Year 6 students to our Year 6 Farewell Dinner.
Tonight we officially say farewell to our Year 6 students. This is a nice night as it provides an opportunity for Year 6, parents, family and teachers to collectively reflect on the past seven years. We note how quickly the time has gone – from when you were little kindergarten students to now.

Year 6 2018 is an interesting, diverse and unique group of students. The numbers of students in year 6 has ebbed and flowed over the last seven years, and has been as low as six or seven and up to 13 or 14. Some have come back a couple of times, some have joined you fleetingly, some have joined relatively recently and some have left. There has been a small group who have been here for the full seven years. You understand that the only constant in life is change.

The experience you have lived here at school, and what your teachers have provided you, help you learn to grow from change. This will hold you in good stead for your move to the secondary component of Woodenbong Central School.
I would like to thank all those people who have worked so hard towards putting on this evening – with the food, decorations and service that make tonight such a wonderful evening. The hall looks fantastic. Thanks to Year 5 for their service. It will be your turn next year to be waited on.
The main purpose of tonight is to bid farewell to Year 6.
I wish you all the best for your future as you move across the playground. A great aspect of a central school is that high school teachers have watched your development so far and primary teachers will keep an eye on your progress. A strength of our school is how the whole community keeps an eye on each of you and assists with your development.
Thanks to our captains [Names of three captains]. You have been great role models.
Enjoy tonight, congratulations on your achievements. We look forward to the next phase of your education as high school students at Woodenbong Central School.
Thank you.
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